
To  
  
 All officers in IA&AD 
  

No.685-A.Ar.G(P)/1994 & 
A.Ar.G(P)/2004/Univ. of Bihar 

                                                                    
Dated:  21.04.2006 
  
  
 Sir/Madam, 
  
 We have been requested by Governor’s Secretariat, Bihar to recommend IA&AS officers 
for the post of Financial Advisers in the Universities of Bihar and a request has also been received 
from Government of Bihar  for the post of  Secretary-cum-Commissioner, Commercial Taxes 
Tribunal, Bihar, Patna on deputation/re-employment basis. Group officers who are retiring within a 
period of next three to four months,  are  eligible to be considered.  
  
  
2. Eligible officers are requested to send their willingness (along with bio-data) or otherwise 
for the above post to the undersigned by e-mail (narainD@cag.gov.in) immediately. 
  

Yours faithfully, 
Sd/- 

(Deepak Narain) 
Assistant  Comptroller  and 

Auditor General (Personnel) 
 


